## LOS ALAMITOS POLICE DEPARTMENT



July 23, 2020

Eric R. Nuñez Chief of Police Pacific Coast Urology Dr. Robert Pugach 3801 Katella, Suite 110 Los Alamitos, CA 90720

Maria O'Connell
Acting Captain

Dear Dr. Pugach and Mrs. Kim Pugach:

Wayne Byerley Captain On behalf of everyone at the Los Alamitos Police Department, I would like to thank you for the Ameci's lunch and dinner you graciously had delivered for our employees to enjoy. We are all the more appreciative of your thoughtfulness especially as we navigate through these unprecedented times do to COVID-19.

Thank you for thinking of our police department. We truly appreciate your gesture of goodwill and support for our agency during this pandemic. It is our hope that you and your fellow co-workers, as well as your families, are healthy and stay well.

Veronica Wilson Secretary to the Chief of Police (562) 431-2255 x 401 Sincerely,

Eric R. Nuñez Chief of Police

Los Alamitos Police Department enunez@cityoflosalamitos.org

3201 Katella Avenue Los Alamitos, CA 90720-5601

Telephone: (562) 431-2255

FAX: (562) 431-6499

ERN:vnw